

# TFC Steering Committee Notes

**October 3rd**

**Attendees:** Glen, Ben, Joanna, Olivier, Shebu, Dave, Bence

**Minutes:**

- FYI;
  - Glen is traveling next week and will not be at this triage meeting
  
- Infrastructure
  - In Progress - FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license ([TFC-198](#))
  - UBL license?
    - Ben was in contact with Paul Black. We have received an extension on the licenses.
  
  - TF-A team stress testing.
    - Changes have been made to the nodes.
    - They are not seeing the Queues fill up, but they are still taking time.
    - Still, see timeouts in some of the tests and checking results on uarts.
    - Ben is still investigating for additional performance.
    - Does it make sense to add a machine? Not yet. How long would it take to add the server? ~1 day.
    - Ben is suggesting that [Paul Sokolovskyy](#) look and increase the timeouts.
  
  - Requesting Kelley to do a Jenkins update before the release window.
  
- MBedTLS
  - Security Issue: URGENT: An attacker against the MbedTLS CI managed to run some code on the OpenCI FreeBSD executors and possibly steal some AWS credentials
    - Need to Log a ticket? Would this expose something that needs to be kept quiet? Yes - [TFC-501](#)
    - Made some changes to the infrastructure. Nothing was leaked, and there are some areas to improve this.
  
  - New Issues: the nightlies Switched off the HTTP metadata, and OpenCI is now not launching.
  
- IAR
  - Initial discussion with/ IAR and the team has been introduced.
  - Need to do an essential investigation on scope and estimate on time.
  
- Anton
  - Server setup for TF-M. Need to provide more details to Ben on what this is. Will send over an email.